

BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/04

SUBJECT: SUSPENSION OF ONLINE CLASSES w.e.f. 23.04.2021

Date: 22.04.2021

Dear Parents

I hope you all are safe and in good health. Due to the unforeseen surge in Covid-19 cases among staff, students and their families, it has been decided to suspend the online classes with effect from 23 April 2021. We shall review the situation by 30 April 2021 and will, timely, convey the future course of action. Let this period of break be comforting and relaxing for our students. Engage them in constructive activities and household chores while having fun with the family.

Praying for everyone's safety in these difficult times.

Regards

GEETA GANGWANI

(Principal)